
From: FN-WHO-Innovation <Innovation@who.eop.gov>
To:  
CC: Greenblatt, JonathanJonathan_A_Greenblatt@who.eop.gov

Levy, NoemieNoemie_C_Levy@who.eop.gov
Date: 7/15/2013 6:32:30 PM

Subject: RE: Thank you and next steps

Hi all,
 
As we put together our report from the meeting and develop the agenda for next steps, we’d very much appreciate 
your feedback and inputs. Please feel free to send any feedback or thoughts on the convening or next steps so that 
we can incorporate your ideas. Thank you to those of you who have shared comments over the past week and we 
look forward to hearing additional feedback.
 
Best,
Anna
 
 
Anna Fogel
The White House| Domestic Policy Council
+1.202.456.4393
 
 
 
From: FN-WHO-Innovation 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 12:32 PM
 
Cc: Greenblatt, Jonathan; Levy, Noemie
 
Subject: Thank you and next steps
 
Dear all,
 
We want to extend our sincerest thanks and appreciation for your attendance at Monday’s convening on Advancing 
the Practice of Pay for Success. Promoting the use of this tool at all levels of government is a priority of the White 
House Office of Social Innovation and Civic Participation. Today’s White House blog post describes the President’s 
new management agenda and highlights Pay for Success prominently as an important tool in this broader agenda.
 
However, we recognize that we cannot drive the Pay for Success agenda alone and yesterday’s meeting emphasized 
the power and breadth of the work that is being done around the country. As I mentioned in my closing remarks 
yesterday, please share any thoughts on next steps and how our office can best help you advance your work on 
Pay for Success. We very much hope that each of you will reflect on yesterday’s meeting and will share your thoughts 
by email in the coming days.
 
Finally, we would like to share the roster of all attendees; please let us know by Friday, July 12th at 12:00 PM if you 
would not like your name or email address to be shared. There will also be a report on the convening which will be 
shared in the coming weeks.
 
Thank you again for your leadership role in this important field and for attending the convening yesterday.
 
Best regards,
 
Jonathan Greenblatt, Special Assistant to the President and Director, Office of Social Innovation & Civic Participation
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